Craig, Sondra

From: Bump, Cameron M <Cameron.M.Bump@xcelenergy.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2021 12:26 PM

To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: Board of Zoning Appeals #2656

sender and know the content is safe. ***
Xcel Energy received notice of the variance request at 1524 Island Street, to exceed height requirements of city
regulations.

Xcel has both distribution and transmission facilities on or near the property. As long as the proper distances from any of
our wires, both during construction and in final state, Xcel Energy raises no concern. Also, where Xcel has placed
easement on the property, there should be no buildings without our expressed written permission.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

Cameron Bump

Xcel Energy

Siting & Land Rights Agent

1414 W. Hamilton Ave., P.O. Box 8, Eau Claire, Wl 54701
P: 715.737.2479 C:715-210-4796 F:715.737.2480

E: cameron.m.bump@xcelenergy.com

XCELENERGY.COM
Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail, and any attachments, may contain confidential or private material for the sole use of the intended
recipient(s). If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply mail and delete all copies of this
message and any attachments.



